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Operative paragraph 10:  Roster of experts on confidence-and security-building measures

(Chile)

Permanent Mission of chile

to the

Organization of American States

No. 058

The Permanent Mission of Chile to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat and, supplementing note 049 of February 21, 2003, has the honor to present the updated list of Chilean experts in confidence- and security-building measures.

Luis Winter

Ambassador, Director General of Special Policy, Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Tel. (562) 698 0301

Fax: (562) 672 5071

E-mail: dipesp1@minrel.cl
Waldemar Coutts

Counselor, Chief of the OAS Department

Directorate of Multilateral Policy of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Tel. (562) 679 4357

Fax: (562) 671 0031

E-mail: dimulti7@minrel.cl
Julio Fiol

First Secretary, Chief of the Department of Disarmament and International Security, Directorate of Special Policy, Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Tel. (562) 679 4388

Fax: (562) 672 5071

E-mail: dipesp21@minrel.cl
Camilo Sanhueza

First Secretary, Member of the Security Council Unit

Directorate of Multilateral Policy of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Tel. (562) 679 4679

Fax: (562) 679 4700 or 679 0031

E-mail: dimulti18@minrel.cl
Rodrigo Hume
Second Secretary, Alternate Representative of Chile to the OAS

Washiington, D.C. USA.

Tel. (202) 887 5475

Fax: (202 775 0713

E-mail: rhume@chileoas.org
Marcos Robledo
Adviser to the Minister of National Defense

Tel. (562) 632 2968

Fax: (562) 632 5267

E-mail: mrobledo@defensa.cl
Francisco Rojas
Director of the Facultad Latinoamericana de Ciencias Sociales, FLACSO (Latin American School of Social Sciences)

Tel. (562) 290 0200

Fax: (562) 290 0270

E-mail: frojas@flacso.cl

The Permanent Mission of Chile to the Organization of American States avails itself of the opportunity to reiterate to the General Secretariat the assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., March 4, 2003
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